
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

NOTICE 

 

 The Panjab University Authorities have approved to give option to all 

7th Semester students of Engineering Studies at SSGPURC, Hoshiarpur, 

CCET, Sector-26, Chandigarh and U.I.E.T., P.U., Sector-25, Chandigarh to 

appear in the ongoing examinations of 7th Semester through online mode 

irrespective of their status-whether doing Internship/Course Work. The 

examination which already has been conducted on 19th February, 2021 

would be scheduled again on 15th March, 2021 for those students who have 

missed it before this notice is issued. The date-sheet can been accessed on 

the Panjab University website and any further changes will be updated on 

P.U. website only.  

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

 

 

  


